Sample Letter – please use our template and consider customizing to highlight your personal concerns and priorities.
March 22, 2023

Dear County Board members 
I am increasingly worried about the impact of the unfolding climate crisis—with record heat waves, extreme storms, massive wildfires, and unprecedented melting of arctic and Antarctic ice—will have on me and my family, including our health, well-being and safety and the integrity of our homes and County infrastructure. I urge you to be the leaders we need in addressing this emergency and adopt a FY24 budget that:
· Restores the second position in the County’s new Climate Office and invests the $2.6 million in electricity cost savings from its virtual power purchase agreement into climate actions
· Ensures that funding is available to support a transition to zero emissions buses for ART as existing buses reach their end of life and the new ARTBus Operations and Maintenance Facility is operational.
· Prioritizes comprehensive building retrofit pilots targeted to low- to moderate-income households and underserved communities to improve energy efficiency; electrify heating systems, hot water heaters, and appliances; and install rooftop solar and EV-charging infrastructure.
· Develops programs to educate, engage, encourage, inspire, and assist the private  sector and the public to meet our urgent climate goals.
· Embraces electrification and elimination of fossil fuel use as an essential climate action strategy for all County Government facilities as opportunities arise. 
Sincerely
[YOUR NAME]
[YOUR ADDRESS]
